
Property Corner:
 
The camp has now been "put to bed" for
the winter, including our new closed-in-but-
not-yet-completed staff cabin. This building
replaces the Cook's cabin, which had
become uninhabitable due to mice
infestations.  

Special thanks go to Chris Willie and the
St. Pauls crew, Dave Shaw and Peter, Larry
Lewis and Randy Creighton for their huge
efforts on the building.  

God also blessed us with a donation of
several cases of oil for the generator, with an
excellent used chop saw, and with other new
tools.  

Next year, we are looking for helpers with
the water system, getting firewood, putting
up the second shade shelter, and finishing
up the new building.  

LU Christian Fellowships enjoys Camp G's dock!

T-shirts & cookbooks 

are still for sale!

We would love to take any pop cans

(uncrushed), Canadian Tire Money or 

Quality Market receipts off your hands for

fund-raising purposes!   

   Rev. Nancy Ringham at August's Open House

Helping Corner (aka Petitions for Pennies,
Prayers and Positions)

  If you would like to support Camp Gitchigomee,     
  here are three ways:

- make a financial donation (consider Electronic         
  Offering option)

- keep the Camp and Board members in your daily     
  prayers.

- offer to let your name stand for a position on a        
  standing committee (Nominating, Finance,               
  Property,  Program and Personnel), 

  or simply lend a helping hand when you can.

 (Okay, so that's four!)

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!!!

         

    

          

   

 Camp Gitchigomee Board of Directors

Jim Sutton (President)
Rose Jardine (Vice President)
Christine Sandford (Treasurer)
Darlene Armstrong (Secretary)
Richard Pepper
The Anglican Bishop of Algoma (Ex officio)
Note that one spot is currently vacant.


